
 

  

 

 

 

Dear all, 

 

A large number of students have attended classes selectively over the last fortnight. Such 

decision may lead to loss of continuity of the syllabus and the risk of becoming “libre". 

 

Automatic mails regarding absences every multiple of five are now in place. In addition, 

attendance could be checked through Ecademicus. 

Kind regards, 

 

Iara Lindemann                  David Rennie                                         Dora Sajevicius           

  Head of Senior         Director of International Programme         Director of National Programme 
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